

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\office - act team\second hand uniform sales\second hand uniform letter - donations please - june 2018 wsim.docx

June 2018

Dear Parent / Guardian

RE: Donations of Holt school uniform

We would be grateful for any donations of Holt school uniform that we can sell in our second hand uniform sales. Our next sale is on Wednesday 27th June 2018.

The sales will help to raise much needed funds for the school.

Items for sale can be handed in to reception.

Yours sincerely

Wendy Simmons

Deputy School Business Man

Deputy School Business Manager